








A13. DfE TfS / Apps COMPLIANCE AUDITS 

Mrs Campbell advised that there have been nine compliance audits conducted since 
February and informed that the two completed reports advise on a 0% error rate and 0% 
financial recovery. 

Members reiterated their remarks on the disproportionate number of audits being 
conducted and hope that the matter may be addressed through the new Partnership 
Agreement between DfE and the College. 

A14. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Members reviewed the National Fraud Initiative matches report noting that no fraud was 
identified. 

A15. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of the Audit and Risk Committee is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 
8 November 2022 at 17.30 via TEAMS. 

The meeting concluded at 20.11. 
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